
The National Weather Service has issued a Hazardous Weather Outlook for 
Orange County coastal areas, and coastal waters from San Mateo Point to 

the Mexican border and out 30 NM.  A Wind Advisory will be in effect from 
8:00am Wednesday, April 28th to 8:00pm Thursday, April 29th.  

 
A large trough of low pressure over the western states will bring 

strong onshore winds of 15 to 25 mph with gusts up to 40 mph, as 
well as higher surf and dangerous rip currents for the beaches. The 
winds will be strongest during the afternoons and early evenings. 

 
Please exercise extreme caution during all boating activities  

in the coming days and take the time to properly secure  
your vessel while in its slip.  

 
For current weather conditions or additional information,  

please visit the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration  
www.NOAA.gov or call (858) 675-8700. 

 
OC Sheriff ’s Department Harbor Patrol also provides a current weather  

recording, which is updated twice-daily, at (949) 496-2210. 
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